
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: June 13, 2022 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each City Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming 
events and recognizes an employee who exemplifies our core values.   
 
Announcements:  
Join us in welcoming New York Times bestselling author Candice Millard to the NRH 
Library this Tuesday. Ms. Millard will speak about her latest book, River of the Gods, 
starting at 7 p.m. Admission is free. Her speaking engagement will be followed by a 
book signing. Please contact the library for more information. 
 
Want to learn the best techniques for saving water? Keep NRH Beautiful and the 
Tarrant Regional Water District invite you to attend a free online class on Thursday, 
June 23, starting at 6 p.m. The 45-minute class will teach you how to set up your 
landscape to need less water. Visit the city’s website to sign up and get more 
information. 

 

Kudos Korner:  

Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  

Jason Fitzwater and David Connor in the Facilities Department – On a recent 
Friday evening, Jason and David were dispatched after hours to a water emergency at 
a city facility. Water was leaking into multiple rooms and initial thoughts were a water 
pipe had broken. Upon investigating, it was determined rainwater was being sucked into 
the HVAC units and pushed into the facility. After determining the source of the 
infiltration, Jason and David stayed to help clean up the water. Thanks to their quick 
response, damage to the facility was minimized. Their actions reflect the city’s core 
values of responsibility, service and teamwork and are a testament to the caliber of staff 
in the Facilities Department. 

 

 


